
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE  

Date: September 25, 2014 
 

 
Students applied for freedom fighter facility 
during Summer 2014 are advised to report 
Financial Aid Office immediately. We have 
received the clearance from the Ministry of 
Liberation War Affairs.        

 
 
       

Thank you.  

 
Jafar Iqbal Russell 
Deputy Director 

Financial Aid Office 


